
 

Update on COVID-19 and the Steering Committee 
 
Return to Work Directive  
The employer tabled a new HR Directive 4 of 2020 to facilitate employees to return to work. The 
directive seeks to provide guidance on flexi hours, rotation work and the resumption of programs that 
are needed to facilitate the release of offenders on parole. The directive further provides guidance for 
large gatherings and the procedure for employees who return after testing positive for COVID-19.  
 
Members are therefore requested to peruse the attached directive and provide their inputs to their 
respective PSA Provincial Office before close of business Wednesday 3 June 2020.  
 
 
Members will be kept informed of further developments.   
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